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Escrow Agreement Summary 

 
 

 

The intersection road impact fee program is anticipated to be in place January 2019, therefore, the escrow 

agreement is no longer necessary. 

Steve Kuehster
text box
We still need the escrow agreement submitted for the signal contribution, in case the intersection road impact fee program is not approved or still being evaluated by the BOCC at the time these filings are platted. 


